
 After reading the documents, comments are as follows; 
  
With regard to the proposed levels: 

 
 Items a) and b) will not reduce low frequency noise levels compared to measured levels from SITG 
2013 and 2014. It is a token gesture designed to appear as if noise will be reduced, whereas in reality 
the criteria has been retrofitted to the measured data. 
  
Item c) is basically a licensed for Parklands to nominate a higher noise limit under an ‘adverse 
weather clause’ if they don’t comply at the time e.g. they measure the noise to be 3dB over the 
(already high) proposed noise limit, then they just say ‘it’s adverse weather conditions so it still 
complies’. 
  
Item d) will just allow the noise to go for an extra 2 hours. 
  
With regard to the proposed limit of 65dB(A), this is ridiculous. They are essentially proposing the 
noise to be subjectively twice as loud as it was for SITG 2013 and 2014. 
  



  
 In terms of comparison between the currently allowed limit  

and the proposed limit of 65dB(A), the proposed limit would be a staggering  above 
the current limit. In subjective terms the noise at 65dB(A) would be subjectively more than four 
times louder than at ). If the 70dB(A) adverse weather limit was applied this would be even 
worse. 
   
Regards, 
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